
JOSEPH M. MAZER 

477 MADISON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 22,N. Y. 

March 3, 1971 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

In response to your letter of February 18th, 
instead of having a holiday on Rosh Hodesh, 
I would rather have a five-day week with 
Friday and Saturday off as Friday is only 
a half-day anyway. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

) 

it FD Mf 7 

_Aoseph M. Maz&r 

Yee 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 West 86th Street 

New York, N. Y. 


